
Dr. Eichenlaub’s  

advisory is a group of 
rockstar 6th graders 

that are excited about 
their new home at 

Chestnut TAG. Rave  

reviews of this  

phenomenal group of 
students pour in each 

day from teachers 
throughout the  

building. We’re a  

hardworking,  

respectful, fun group.  
 

#blessed 


